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Project Abstract: The principal objective of this project is to develop a strategy 
designed to provide the National Park Service (NPS) with a long term approach to dealing 
with many of the issues facing migratory species. NPS needs a strategic approach to 
assessing the number of species and critical habitat and linkages for species that spend 
a short and long periods of time within the boundaries of our parks.  NPS also needs to 
acknowledge that parks are major attractants for our visitors because these species are 
present.  To develop this strategy, the NPS will work with UM to conduct a scientific 
workshop with a cadre of nationally recognized scientists-experts in the field of 
migratory species and their habitats. NPS and UM will identify national expertise and 
contacts for terrestrial, avian and freshwater and marine species and make invitations 
to a workshop once the date and location have been decided. Following the workshop, the 
UM researchers will compile the final papers and presentations and will assemble some of 
this information into outreach and education products.  The co-conveners will recommend 
priority research projects based on the results of the workshop, and UM researchers will 
carry out the research, as funds permit. 
 
Additional funds were added in FY09 to include park specific projects for research on 
connectivity and migration. 
 
Outcomes with Completion Dates: Reports due: Phase I: April 30, 2009; Phase II: 
December 31, 2010; Phase III: December 31, 2013 
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